
NETWORK 130 Sofa
DESCRIPTION
Sofa for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE
Teak: Teak wood contains a natural oily resin which 
makes it extremely resistant to weather, temperature, 
parasite attacks and insects. The exposure outdoor 
creates a 1/2 mm-thick oxidation patina on the wood 
surface which favors its discoloration to a silver-grey 
color; this change does not affect its original 
characteristics in any way. The grey patina can be 
avoided or removed with the correct maintenance.

BELTS
Double-twisted 100% polyester thread, in cotton 
finishing; they have great toughness and great 
resilience, high resistance to abrasion, to heat, to 
bending stress, high modulus of elasticity, minimal wet 
regain, good resistance to chemical agents and to bad 
weather conditions; color fastness to light of 7 in the 
blue scale (maximum: 8); as the time goes by, the 
exposition to extreme weather conditions may cause a 
discoloration of the threads.

CUSHIONS
Standard or hydro draining

WEIGHT
Structure: 60 kg
Cushions: 14 kg

STORAGE COVER
Available

design RODOLFO DORDONI

BELTSTRUCTURE

BLUESAND BROWN TOBACCO OLIVEGREY ORANGETEAK

28 cm
(11)

292 cm
(115)

110 cm
(43 1/4)

64 cm
(25 1/4)

10 cm
(4)



NETWORK 120 Sofa
DESCRIPTION
Sofa for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE
Teak: Teak wood contains a natural oily resin which 
makes it extremely resistant to weather, temperature, 
parasite attacks and insects. The exposure outdoor 
creates a 1/2 mm-thick oxidation patina on the wood 
surface which favors its discoloration to a silver-grey 
color; this change does not affect its original 
characteristics in any way. The grey patina can be 
avoided or removed with the correct maintenance.

BELTS
Double-twisted 100% polyester thread, in cotton 
finishing; they have great toughness and great 
resilience, high resistance to abrasion, to heat, to 
bending stress, high modulus of elasticity, minimal wet 
regain, good resistance to chemical agents and to bad 
weather conditions; color fastness to light of 7 in the 
blue scale (maximum: 8); as the time goes by, the 
exposition to extreme weather conditions may cause a 
discoloration of the threads.

CUSHIONS
Standard or hydro draining

WEIGHT
Structure: 46 kg
Cushions: 10 kg

STORAGE COVER
Available

design RODOLFO DORDONI

215 cm
(84 5/8)

110 cm
(43 1/4)

64 cm
(25 1/4)

BELTSTRUCTURE

BLUESAND BROWN TOBACCO OLIVEGREY ORANGETEAK

10 cm
(4)
28 cm
(11)



NETWORK 123 Module central
DESCRIPTION
Sofa for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE
Teak: Teak wood contains a natural oily resin which 
makes it extremely resistant to weather, temperature, 
parasite attacks and insects. The exposure outdoor 
creates a 1/2 mm-thick oxidation patina on the wood 
surface which favors its discoloration to a silver-grey 
color; this change does not affect its original 
characteristics in any way. The grey patina can be 
avoided or removed with the correct maintenance.

BELTS
Double-twisted 100% polyester thread, in cotton 
finishing; they have great toughness and great 
resilience, high resistance to abrasion, to heat, to 
bending stress, high modulus of elasticity, minimal wet 
regain, good resistance to chemical agents and to bad 
weather conditions; color fastness to light of 7 in the 
blue scale (maximum: 8); as the time goes by, the 
exposition to extreme weather conditions may cause a 
discoloration of the threads.

CUSHIONS
Standard or hydro draining

WEIGHT
Structure: 30 kg
Cushions: 10 kg

STORAGE COVER
Available

design RODOLFO DORDONI

158 cm
(62 1/4)

110 cm
(43 1/4)

64 cm
(25 1/4)

BELTSTRUCTURE

BLUESAND BROWN TOBACCO OLIVEGREY ORANGETEAK

10 cm
(4)
28 cm
(11)



NETWORK 110 Module central
DESCRIPTION
Sofa for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE
Teak: Teak wood contains a natural oily resin which 
makes it extremely resistant to weather, temperature, 
parasite attacks and insects. The exposure outdoor 
creates a 1/2 mm-thick oxidation patina on the wood 
surface which favors its discoloration to a silver-grey 
color; this change does not affect its original 
characteristics in any way. The grey patina can be 
avoided or removed with the correct maintenance.

BELTS
Double-twisted 100% polyester thread, in cotton 
finishing; they have great toughness and great 
resilience, high resistance to abrasion, to heat, to 
bending stress, high modulus of elasticity, minimal wet 
regain, good resistance to chemical agents and to bad 
weather conditions; color fastness to light of 7 in the 
blue scale (maximum: 8); as the time goes by, the 
exposition to extreme weather conditions may cause a 
discoloration of the threads.

CUSHIONS
Standard or hydro draining

WEIGHT
Structure:17 kg
Cushions: 4 kg

STORAGE COVER
Available

design RODOLFO DORDONI

82 cm
(32 1/4)

110 cm
(43 1/4)

64 cm
(25 1/4)

BELTSTRUCTURE

BLUESAND BROWN TOBACCO OLIVEGREY ORANGETEAK

10 cm
(4)

28 cm
(11)



NETWORK 122 Module left
DESCRIPTION
Sofa for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE
Teak: Teak wood contains a natural oily resin which 
makes it extremely resistant to weather, temperature, 
parasite attacks and insects. The exposure outdoor 
creates a 1/2 mm-thick oxidation patina on the wood 
surface which favors its discoloration to a silver-grey 
color; this change does not affect its original 
characteristics in any way. The grey patina can be 
avoided or removed with the correct maintenance.

BELTS
Double-twisted 100% polyester thread, in cotton 
finishing; they have great toughness and great 
resilience, high resistance to abrasion, to heat, to 
bending stress, high modulus of elasticity, minimal wet 
regain, good resistance to chemical agents and to bad 
weather conditions; color fastness to light of 7 in the 
blue scale (maximum: 8); as the time goes by, the 
exposition to extreme weather conditions may cause a 
discoloration of the threads.

CUSHIONS
Standard or hydro draining

WEIGHT
Structure: 38 kg
Cushions: 10 kg

STORAGE COVER
Available

design RODOLFO DORDONI

187 cm
(73 5/8)

110 cm
(43 1/4)

64 cm
(25 1/4)

BELTSTRUCTURE

BLUESAND BROWN TOBACCO OLIVEGREY ORANGETEAK

10 cm
(4)

28 cm
(11)

NETWORK 110 Module central
DESCRIPTION
Sofa for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE
Teak: Teak wood contains a natural oily resin which 
makes it extremely resistant to weather, temperature, 
parasite attacks and insects. The exposure outdoor 
creates a 1/2 mm-thick oxidation patina on the wood 
surface which favors its discoloration to a silver-grey 
color; this change does not affect its original 
characteristics in any way. The grey patina can be 
avoided or removed with the correct maintenance.

BELTS
Double-twisted 100% polyester thread, in cotton 
finishing; they have great toughness and great 
resilience, high resistance to abrasion, to heat, to 
bending stress, high modulus of elasticity, minimal wet 
regain, good resistance to chemical agents and to bad 
weather conditions; color fastness to light of 7 in the 
blue scale (maximum: 8); as the time goes by, the 
exposition to extreme weather conditions may cause a 
discoloration of the threads.

CUSHIONS
Standard or hydro draining

WEIGHT
Structure:17 kg
Cushions: 4 kg

STORAGE COVER
Available

design RODOLFO DORDONI

82 cm
(32 1/4)

110 cm
(43 1/4)

64 cm
(25 1/4)

BELTSTRUCTURE

BLUESAND BROWN TOBACCO OLIVEGREY ORANGETEAK

10 cm
(4)

28 cm
(11)



NETWORK 121 Module right
DESCRIPTION
Sofa for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE
Teak: Teak wood contains a natural oily resin which 
makes it extremely resistant to weather, temperature, 
parasite attacks and insects. The exposure outdoor 
creates a 1/2 mm-thick oxidation patina on the wood 
surface which favors its discoloration to a silver-grey 
color; this change does not affect its original 
characteristics in any way. The grey patina can be 
avoided or removed with the correct maintenance.

BELTS
Double-twisted 100% polyester thread, in cotton 
finishing; they have great toughness and great 
resilience, high resistance to abrasion, to heat, to 
bending stress, high modulus of elasticity, minimal wet 
regain, good resistance to chemical agents and to bad 
weather conditions; color fastness to light of 7 in the 
blue scale (maximum: 8); as the time goes by, the 
exposition to extreme weather conditions may cause a 
discoloration of the threads.

CUSHIONS
Standard or hydro draining

WEIGHT
Structure: 38 kg
Cushions: 10 kg

STORAGE COVER
Available

design RODOLFO DORDONI

187 cm
(73 5/8)

110 cm
(43 1/4)

64 cm
(25 1/4)

BELTSTRUCTURE

BLUESAND BROWN TOBACCO OLIVEGREY ORANGETEAK

10 cm
(4)
28 cm
(11)


